
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 
TO BE INCLUDED ON THE DISTRICT'S LIST OF QUALIFIED CONTRACTORS 

PER SECTION 22034 OF THE PUBLIC CONTRACT CODE 

PREQUALIFICATION OF GENERAL AND MEP CONTRACTORS 

The Rio Hondo Community College District has elected to become subject to the California 
Uniform Public Construction Cost Accounting Procedures. The District is inviting all licensed 
contractors to submit information for inclusion on the District's list of “qualified” bidders for 
the 2024 calendar year.

Registration forms are available at https://www.riohondo.edu/finance-and-business/doing-business-
with-rhc/projects-bids-and-general-rfp-information/ 

NOTE: 

1. Registering does not satisfy the prequalification requirements under PCC 20111.6 or the
Department of Industrial Relations registration requirements under Labor Code 1725.5.

2. This application does not apply to prequalification for projects in excess of $1 million.

The Rio Hondo Community College District may create a new contractors list effective February 
1st of each year and may include any contractor's name it desires on the contractors list, but shall 
include, at a minimum, all contractors who have properly provided the District with the required 
information, either during the calendar year in which the list is valid or during November or 
December of the prior year.  

The list will automatically include all contractors who submitted one or more bids to the District 
during the preceding calendar year. A contractor may have their firm added to the District's 
contractors list at any time by providing the required information.  For information, call (562) 908-
3413, or email to purchasing@riohondo.edu. 
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